## **DUNN's Headquarters, LLC**

309 SE Osceola Street Stuart, FL 34994 772-286-4777

January 4, 2007

Brownie Moving and Heavy Hauling 175 Boyd Road Ft. Pierce, FL 34945

Dear Kim and Jeremy,

We at DUNN'S Headquarters would like to thank you both for your important contributions to our building project. You successfully shored our waterfront three-story building while a piling contractor installed 118 new auger piles. The foundation work was undertaken to enable the addition of a fourth floor to our building.

During the planning and through the installation of the piles, you were instrumental in many ways. First, your experience gave us the confidence to undertake the project. Second, you and your engineers created a feasible shoring plan. Third, you performed the necessary demolition to the existing foundations prior to the placement of the auger piles. Fourth, you helped with the coordination of all trades involved in the foundation work. Most remarkably, your vast experience and creative thinking permitted us and our tenants to occupy the building during the shoring and foundation work.

We greatly appreciate your professionalism and are pleased to recommend your services.

Sincerely,

William A. Dunn

Managing Partner

DUNN'S Partners, LLC

Sole Member of DUNN's Headquarters, LLC